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Missed the live broadcast? Here's a summary of the 60th Holy Wedding 

Anniversary in Korea. 
   

True Mother's Big Announcements 
   

    

    

 Heavenly Parent’s Holy Community will be the new umbrella housing all 

Unificationist subsidiaries, including Universal Peace Federation (UPF), 

Family Federation for World Peace and Unification (FFWPU), and Women’s 

Federation for World Peace (WFWP) 

 Cheon Il temple, the new Heavenly Parent’s temple in Korea, will be built 

and offered to Heaven in spring 2023 

 All Unificationist events and holy days will now be celebrated on March 16  

 True Mother appointed Dr. Young-Ho Yun as Director General 

Read More 

   

 

   

Watch the full broadcast here 
   

    


